

## Rocky Hill First Aid and Rescue Squad

Thomas Bremner President

> Jeff York Vice President

Marjorie Yuschak Treasurer

William Hallman Secretary

James Banks Chief

Matthew Mroz, III

Deputy Chief

Dr. Joseph Portale Medical Director

James Banks Training Officer

> Ken Rizzi Engineer

Thomas Bremner Buildings and Grounds

Matthew Mroz Purchasing Officer

1 Skillman Ave
Rocky Hill NJ 08553
info@53escue.org
www.53rescue.org
thon-emergency phone no.
609-921-8673

**Online Donations:** 



## Dear neighbor,

In our annual appeal, as we approach our 75th anniversary of serving the community, we once again turn to our friends in the community for your financial support and for new volunteers.

The Rocky Hill First Aid & Rescue Squad is one of a decreasing number of 24/7 volunteer EMS agencies in NJ providing free professional aid, and it only succeeds when people like you help.

Over the past several years your donations have gone directly to refurbishing the squad ambulances and equipping them with new stretchers, expensive medications and supplies. In 2023, the Rocky Hill Rescue Squad completed a long-planned renovation to our squad building—which is also a designated evacuation shelter. Further necessary renovations are planned in 2024.

The Rescue Squad is comprised wholly of volunteers who donate their time and energy for the good of the local community. We are always looking for new members, not just first responders (EMTs and ambulance drivers), but people to help administratively and operationally. The pressures of COVID have only increased our need for new members. We'll work with your schedule, because we understand everyone has other commitments. We also will provide or arrange for all needed training.

We thank our local community again for your longtime support. The Rescue Squad is proud to have served Southern Franklin and Rocky Hill for almost 75 years, and we look forward to many more.

Please include us, a 501(c) 3, in your charitable giving.

##